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For your information, accompanying this cover sheet is an advance copy the 

Assassination Records Review Board's  proposed interpretive regulations, scheduled for publication 

this week.  These proposed regulations are intended to provide guidance for the interpretation of 

certain terms in the Act, including the definition of "assassination record."  The proposed regulations 

also provide guidance for the implementation of other provisions of the Act. 

 

These proposed regulations will be published in tomorrow's Federal Register and are 

in the Federal Register reading room today.  The Board has requested public comment and set a 30 

day comment period (which will end at close of business, March 10). 

 

If you have any questions or comments on this or any other matters, please don't 

hesitate to give me a call at 724-0815 or at our main number, 724-0088. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sheryl L. Walter 

General Counsel 

From the desk of...  

Sheryl L. Walter 

General Counsel 

Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street, NW, Second Floor 

Washington, D.C.  20530 

 

(202) 724-0815 

Fax: (202) 724-0457 


